An Apology

Last week (Nov. 23) we
published a very fine story about
the University of Alaska’s Val-
dez Extension Center but neglec-
ted to say who wrote it. The
piece was written by Ms. Laurie
McNicholas, whose concise, in-
formative stories have appeared
in these pages before. We sin-
cerely regret the oversight.




